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Scout Sunday  is February 7th!  Wear your 
scout uniform to Sunday School and Worship.  All 
children who have received the God and Me and the 
God and Family award will be recognized at the end 
of the 11:00a.m. worship service. 

 

 

Sunday School 
Ash Wednesday is Wednesday, February 10th.  That 
means that the season of Lent begins.    
                                          

In Sunday School we will be focusing on Jesus' Journey 
to the Cross. 
The Scripture focus is: "Hosanna to the Son of 
David!  Blessed is the one who comes in the name of the 
Lord!  Hosanna in the highest heaven!"  Matthew 
21:9  And, "Truly this man was God's Son!"  Matthew 
27:54. 
              

The Main Idea is that Jesus, during the last week he 
lived on earth, journeyed to the cross in order to show 
God's powerful love for us.  The children will explore the 
concepts of: 
 
      *Jesus is the Son of God 
      *Jesus came as a king of peace, not a king of war. 
      *Jesus prayed for strength to complete a difficult 
job. 
      *God helps us make faithful choices. 

 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Wed., Feb. 3  LIFE 
Group 6:15-7:00  Park 
Room E201 
 
Sun., Feb. 
7    Scout Sunday  Wear 
your scout uniform 
to Sunday School and 
Worship 
 
Wed., Feb. 10th  Lenten 
Workshop  11:00-
8:00p.m. 
  Come and Go in the 
Aldersgate Room 
                          Ash Wedne
sday Service  12:05 and 
6:30  in the Sanctuary 
 There will be no LIFE 
Group - attend the Ash 
Wednesday Service with 
your family. 
 
Sun., Feb. 14th-
    Valentine's Day - Wear 
RED to church Hope 
Circle and God's 
Lightning Bolts meet 
at 10:00 
 
Wed., Feb. 17th-    LIFE 
Group  6:15-7:00  Park 
Room E201 
 
Wed., Feb. 24th-   LIFE 
Group 6:15 - 7:00  Park 
Room E201 
 



 
 

 

Hope Circle & God's Lightning Bolts 

 
 

 

 

Stay Connected 
 

bostonavenue.org 
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Sunday, February 14th, our Hope Circle and God's 
Lightning Bolts will meet during Sunday School.  These 
are our 2 groups for our 4th and 5th Grade Girls - Hope 
Circle and our 4th and 5th Grade Boys - God's Lightning 
Bolts.  Be sure to wear your T-Shirts and come prepared 
to have a great time. 
The photo is of our Hope Circle Mother Daughter Pizza 
Party and Mission Project.  The girl's did a great job of 
cleaning, organizing and decorating at the Lindsey 
House. 

 

 

 

 

 

LIFE Group 



Wednesday Nights at 6:15PM the Park Room, E201 is 
the Place to Be!  Our LIFE Group meets for a time of 
sharing joys and concerns and then a focus activity on a 
bible story or specific scripture.  LIFE stands for Living In 
Faith Everyday!  Come join us to learn how you can live 
out your faith in your everyday life! 

 

 

Announcements 
Our Lenten Blessings packet should reach your house 
any day now!  Enclosed you will find a calendar with a 
different focus for each day of Lent.  Be sure to share 
this daily with your family.  You will also receive a CD 
with the song, One More Step Along The Way.  Use 
this song to set the tone for the season of Lent. 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 
Rev. EvaMarie Campbell  I  918.699.0120  I evamarie68@gmail.com  

Audra Glasgow  I  audraglasgow@bostonavenue.org 
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